Thursday February 6, 2014

The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written. Motion by Ackerman and seconded by Ritterbeck to pay McKenna & Associates \$1,500 for some training. Roll call, Ritterbeck yes, Haueter yes, and Ackerman yes. Motion by Ackerman and seconded by Ritterbeck to have Ann Ackerman work up to a maximum of 20 hours per week. Ann Ackerman may flex her time due to meetings to try keeping hours around 15 per week. Roll call Haueter yes, Ritterbeck yes and Ackerman yes. Motion by Ritterbeck and seconded by Ackerman to buy a sign on the compost bins from Signs to Go for \$250. Roll call Haueter yes, Ritterbeck yes and Ackerman yes. Tedd Finlayson, zoning commission, discussed with the Trustees the need for getting the zoning changes reviewed by McKenna and Associates, and after that discussion Finlayson decided to give Trustees a letter of resignation. The Board then discussed Township affairs in general and a motion to adjourn was made and so ordered by the Chairman.

ATTEST:	APPROVED:		
	, Fiscal Officer		_, Chairmar
John P. McClellan.		Matthew S. Ritterbeck	
	, Trustee		_, Trustee
Mike Haueter	<del></del>	Don Ackerman	